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CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20$05 

OFFICE OF 
THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR (SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY) 

2 CCT,964 

Dr. Brockway McMillan . 
Director 
National Reconnaissance Office 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Brock: 

I have your memorandum of 29 September 1964 bearing 
on the FULCRUM Program. We are proceeding according to 
the plan of 31 August 1964 which was forwarded to Mr. Vance 
on 1 September 1964 by Mr. McCone with the indication he had 
approved this procedure and considered it consistent with 
the agreement reached on 18 August 1964. Your memorandum 
refers to a meeting of 11 August 1964 which may explain the 
difference. In any case, our actions taken thus far and 
planned are completely consistent with the basic document. 

Now that much of the arrangement making has been 
accomplished, we are beginning to see the first real 
technical progress, and I should like to schedule a brief­
ing for you in the near future. I know that you will be 
exceedingly pleased by the enormous progress that has been 
made in launching the FULCRUM Program. _,,.,.....,.... .... 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Albert D. Wheelen 

Deputy Director 
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